
 
 

Athletic Director 

Board Report August 

 

We had a coaches meeting on July 28. We discussed things 

that are going well and things that need work.  

We are going to focus on teaching our athletes to have an 

attitude of gratitude. The coaches expressed that they 

would like to have weekly grade/attendance checks.  

 

Fall coaches are getting ready for their seasons to start. 

They are in the process of having parent meetings. 

 

I am working on the athletic food budget. 

 

Let the games begin! 
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